Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

From: Cem Atabek [catabek@ninyoandmoore.com]
Sent: Monday, November 16, 2009 3:28 PM

To: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

Subject: RE: Shore Acres gas station

Hi Barbara, Jesse replied to an e-mail | sent him and indicated that samples were collected and results were submitted to
the fire department. | will likely schedule a file review in the near future to review the results and relay the information on
to the district. In the mean time | will recommend that the district requests proof of the property owners acceptance into
the cleanup fund by way of a letter of commitment. Thanks for the help.

-Cem

Cem R. Atabek
Senior Staff Engineer
Ninyo & Moore

Geotechnical & Environmental Sciences Consultants
1956 Webster Street, Suite 400

Oakland, California 94612

(510) 633-5640 (x5202)

(510) 633-5646 (Fax)

catabek@ninyoandmoore.com

Experience - Quality - Commitment

From: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health [mailto:barbara.jakub@acgov.org]
Sent: Monday, November 16, 2009 3:22 PM

To: Cem Atabek

Subject: Shore Acres gas station

Cem,

| just heard back from Leroy Griffin that the tanks were removed under permit and with an inspector there.
Jesse Kupers was there. | will try to contact him once he gets back from a week of training.
Regards,

Barbara Jakub, P.G.

Alameda County Environmental Health
(510) 639-1287 (direct)

(510) 337-9335 (fax)
barbara.jakub@acgov.org

Online case files are available at the website below
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/resources.htm




